
Warning 
Zone!

Year 6 visited The Warning Zone in 
Leicester this week. We’ve been 
learning all about ways to keep 

ourselves safe, whether online or in 
the real world, by reducing our 

personal risk. We looked at lots of 
different scenarios, including real 

world scenarios in recreated 
simulation rooms.
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